.

OUR GUESTS ARE ROOTING
FOR YOU AS MUCH AS WE ARE.

Here’s what they’re saying, in their own words:

“ Dear Mr. Wright,

I'm sitting in our Tram Haus Lodge 2BR packing up final
items as my family is out skiing this morning. We are
checking out this morning, and | wanted to take a moment
to praise your staff. In particular, Devin in valet services
was super helpful and so friendly. He helped us with our
insane number of bags, remembered us from day one, and
was always so kind. Super friendly from the start! Also,
Keri, our server at the Foundry, clearly had so many tables
last night, but she was so very kind. She gave great
recommendations, and | appreciated her welcoming
demeanor as she worked Christmas day.

We've had a wonderful time (definitely helped by the super
ski weather!) and we really love Jay Peak. This is my
husband's 3™ or 4™ visit with my son, and we fly up from DC,
so this isn't a short trip for us. Both children will be in
Boston in the new year, so we hope to visit more often.

Thank you and your incredible staff!

Kim and Kaj Olsen ,,




